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Chant: “Look at that, what' s that?”
Song: “What' s the matter?”
Book: “Our sweet home”

This month in the Bear class, we have been focusing on our chants. The Bears are learning very fast
and everyone is having fun singing and chanting! We have also started listening to our Christmas
Concert songs, which is a lot of fun. I really like the songs this year and the Bears do too! We have
also continued making steady progress through our curriculum textbooks this month, and have also
started a new Math program using abacii to help us count, which is really helping everyone with their
counting and addition! Outside the classroom, we have continued to practice our jump rope, and I
am really happy with everyone’s progress. Everyone really likes going to Imamiya park, too, because
it is so much fun!

Next month, we are going to make our wishes for Tanabata, as well as start practicing our Christmas
Concert chant for the first time! Also, everyone (including me) is really excited for some soccer! We
are looking forward to seeing all the parents again on parents’ day, and I am looking forward to some
summer fun during summer school!!
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